
 

 

8th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Year 5/6 Residential 

Bewerley Park Outdoor Centre, 15th –  19th May 2023 

In Year 5 and 6 the children get the opportunity to take part in residential trips that 
enhance their learning as well as build self-confidence, teamwork, and independence 
– essential skills which help prepare them for the transition to secondary education.  
In May 2023, we are thrilled to be able to take the children Bewerley Park near 
Pateley Bridge for a 5-day, 4-night residential stay.  
 
The full cost of the residential week is £385 and we have taken the decision to 
launch the trip early to enable payments to be made in instalments over the next 6 
months. We are asking for parents to both consent and pay for this trip via Parent 
Pay.   
 
A £50 non-refundable deposit is required to secure your child’s place (payable by 
14th October 2022), thereafter the balance can be paid in full or in 3 instalments;  
          1st instalment of £100 payable by 5th December 2022 
          2nd instalment of £100 payable by 24th February 2023 
          3rd instalment of £135 payable by 28th April 2023 
with the trip being paid in full by the 28th April 2023.  
 
Whilst we recognise that the cost of School Trips of can be expensive, we believe it 
is important for all of our children to experience residential / out of school visits and 
would very much like to ensure that every child has the opportunity to take part. If 
you are experiencing financial difficulties, please speak to either the school office or 
the Headteacher in confidence as there are partial bursaries / subsidies funded by 
both FoNR and a historical School Fund available for a limited number of trip places. 

We will be holding a Parent’s Information meeting in the near future to give you an 
overview of activities, advice on what your child needs to pack and answer any 
questions you may have. 

Without exception, the children all enjoy their time on residentials, and it remains one 
of the highlights of the academic year for staff and pupils alike.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Amber Andrews 
Headteacher 


